
HERITAGE Statement 

The planned works are all internal to the property 

 

The is no intention to extend, demolsh or alter the exterior of the house in any way. 

 

There is no impact on the adjacent houses or the street or any vista 

 

We are asking for permission to add some internal stud walls to form 2 new bathrooms. 

 

No exisiting internal wall will be changed in any way. 

 

There will be no alteration to the fenestration of the house, none of the planned works will be visible 

from the exterior. 

 

We plan to use 2 period doors and associated fittings to carry out the work in keeping with the rest 

of the property. 


